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Freedom of Information Request 19 170 
 

Our Reference:    FOI 19 170 / AA / LB / LP 
Name:       
Date:      16 August 2019 
Address:      
 

 
Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
We would like to know how many children and young people from Hull and the East Riding/Northern 
Lincolnshire area were sent out of the immediate area for inpatient treatment in the past three years.  
 
So  
2018/19 
2017/18 
2016/17 
 
Plus we would like to know how many children have already been sent to units outside of the East 
Riding/Northern Lincolnshire area in this current year. 
 
In addition we would like to know how many children and young people diagnosed with mental 
health disorders by your staff have had to be looked after in acute hospitals on general children's 
wards during the same three years and also during the current year too. 
 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust is unable to provide the information requested, as we do 
not hold the information.  NHS England is responsible for commissioning inpatient mental health 
care for children and young people and would hold this information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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